
On 30 August 2021 an Extraordinary meeting of Court was held to consider the offer of a 
substantial philanthropic donation which had been made to the University.  The details of this 
offer are commercially sensitive and the paper for this meeting is therefore reserved.  The 
minutes of the meeting are available to view at 
https://www.strath.ac.uk/whystrathclyde/universitygovernance/committees/universitycourt/ea
rlierminutesofmeetings/  or in the papers of the meeting of 5 October 2021 below. 
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